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I strongly oppose this bill.  

 

It is not your right to tell me how to defend myself and by what means. Our founding 

fathers of this country warned against a tyrannical government that would try to take 

control from within, by taking away the weapons of civilians. The way I see it, my 

domestic government is currently the greatest threat to my freedoms by introducing 

legislation such as this. Taking away gun rights for law-abiding citizens will increase 

opportunities for criminals to take advantage of the less defended civilians, since 

criminals will not obey the legislation, if passed.  

 

Please oppose HB 3075. 


